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Comments: 

  Our country's wilderness area needs protection from policies that allow the general public to use them for

recreational purposes. An uncaring, unknowledge public should not be allowed to enter these areas by feet or

vehicles.

 

It is the Duty and Responsibility of the Forestry Service to protect and defend the wilderness. Unfortunately, the

current Administration and many of the current members of Congress do not see any value in this country's

wildlife, wildness areas, wetlands, or any other environment that is not inhabited by human beings.   They are

creating policies and directives that destroy and endanger the same lands that you and your fellow conservative

officers have sworn an oath to protect.  Please protect these lands against destructive policies.

 


